
 

 

 

 
As a “perk” to your enrollment at the Little Red Schoolhouse, we offer “registered drop-in days”. These days 
can be requested at anytime after you child/children are enrolled. The following are our guidelines for 
“registered drop-in days”. 
 

-They will be offered at $50/registered drop-in day.   
-They can be requested ahead of time or the day of. 
-They may only be given on days your child is not currently scheduled for. And may not be used after 

your child is no longer enrolled.  
-The drop-in day may only be paid in cash and check 
-Payment for the drop-in is due the morning of the given drop-in day. 
-Drop-in days are not guaranteed! They are given based on availability and first ask, first serve.  
 

 
  

 

Drop-in Day Policy  


